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A Sudbury raccoon, captured and submitted to the Massachusetts 

Department of Public Health State Lab, tested positive for rabies last 

week. The Sudbury Health Department wants to remind residents to 

protect themselves and their pets. 

How can you help prevent rabies in Massachusetts? 

• Teach children to never approach animals they don’t know – even if they

appear friendly.

• Report any animal that behaves oddly to your local animal control official.

• Enjoy wild animals from a distance. Do not keep wild animals as pets. This

is against the law in Massachusetts.

• Make sure your pets are vaccinated against rabies. By law, all dogs, cats and

ferrets must be regularly vaccinated against rabies.

• Don’t feed or water your pets outside. Even empty bowls will attract wild

and stray animals.

• Keep your pets in a fenced yard or on a leash and do not let them roam

freely.

• Keep your garbage securely covered. Open garbage will attract wild or stray

animals.

• Keep your chimney capped and repair holes in attics, cellars, and porches to

help keep wild animals like bats and raccoons out of your home.
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